SPECIAL JOINT WORKSHOP MINUTES AUGUST 10, 2017

MINUTES OF JOINT WORKSHOP WITH BASTROP, TX CITY
COUNCIL AND PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION
AUGUST 10, 2017

The Bastrop City Council and the Planning and Zoning Commission met in a Joint Workshop
Meeting on Thursday, August 10, 2017, at 6:30 p.m. at the Bastrop City Hall Council Chambers,
located at 1311 Chestnut Street, Bastrop, Texas. Members present for the Bastrop City Council
were: Mayor Schroeder, Mayor Pro Tem Schiff, and Council Members Jones, Ennis, Nelson and
Peterson. Officers present were: City Manager Lynda Humble and City Secretary Ann Franklin.
Members present for the Planning and Zoning Commission were: Chair Lisa Patterson and Board
Members Fruge, Gartman, Lassen, Moore, and Halle-Schramm.

CALL TO ORDER
a. Mayor Schroeder called the meeting of the Bastrop City Council to order with a quorum

being present at 6:30 p.m.

b. Chair Lisa Patterson called the meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission to
order with a quorum being present at 6:30 p.m. Board Members Patrick Connell and
Cynthia Meyer were absent.

WORK SESSION

2A. Receive and participate in training on Planning & Zoning fundamentals by Joe Gorfida,
Partner with Nichols, Jackson, Dillard, Hager & Smith.
Training was provided by Joe Gorfida, Partner with Nichols, Jackson, Dillard, Hager
& Smith.

2B. Discuss Council's Identified Focus Areas and List of Priorities as it relates to future policy
recommendations from the Planning & Zoning Commission.
Presentation was made by City Manager, Lynda Humble.

2C.  Discuss commitment for future joint workshops and possible agenda items between City
Council and Planning & Zoning Commission.
The next joint workshop with Bastrop, Texas City Council and Planning and Zoning
Commission was set for January 30, 2018 at 6:30 p.m.

ADJOURNMENT

Mayor Schroeder adjourned the Bastrop City Council meeting at 8:45 p.m. without
objection.

Chair Patterson adjourned the Planning & Zoning Commission meeting at 8:45 p.m.
without objection.
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The Minutes were approved on August 22, 2017, by Council Member Ennis’ motion,
Council Member Nelson’s second. The motion was approved on a 5-0 vote.



